
Donations  create  special
holiday for those in needs
To the commmunity,

The Tahoe Community Church Food Pantry would like to say thank
you for the support from this community.

Thank you to the Kiwanis Club of Lake Tahoe for their very
generous donation of $1,000. Thank you to the Girl Scout Troop
No. 238 for their donation of non-perishable food. Thank you
to the Key Club at George Whittell High School and the parents
of the Tahoe Douglas Christian Preschool for the donation of
gifts for the children, who might not have received any gifts
this Christmas if not for their generosity.

Thank you to the anonymous donors and all those who have
generously given cash donations that support the Food Pantry
at Tahoe Community Church. You help make it possible for us to
help those in need in our community.

Kathy Pavich
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